
WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

June 12, 1980 

Mr. T. G. Keppler, Regional Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region III 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

Docket 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
IE Bulletin 80-12 Decay Heat Removal System Operability 

The subject bulletin, which we received on May 12, 1980, required a response 
within thirty days. Although we have completed our review, we have not had 

sufficient time to process our response, due to activities associated with 

our annual refueling outage. Our review has indicated that the current 

design is adequate. We will submit our response to the referenced bulletin 
within one week of the date of this letter.  

Very truly yours, 

E. R. Mathews 
Vice President 
Power Supply & Engineering 
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